
 
 
 

Student-Led Conference 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

On Thursday, February 25, 2010, the kindergarten classes will be holding a 
Student-Led Conference. 

Your child will show you, through various activities, what he/she has learned. 
Your child is therefore actively leading and participating in the presentation of their 
work. We believe that, through this format; you, the parent will obtain a more 
accurate perception of your child`s success and challenges in school. 

We, the teachers, will be on hand to answer any questions or concerns that 
may arise during this conference. You will need approximately 30 minutes to complete 
the 6 activities presented by your child. 

Please be patient, listen, praise and help your child set goals for the following 
term. 

In order to give each family opportunity to fully participate and appreciate the 
Student-Led Conferences, each student will be assigned a session to attend. 

Hoping to see you and your child on February 25th. 
 
Thank you 
 
The Kindergarten Teachers 
 
Please return this coupon by Monday, February 22th, 2010. 
 
Student’s Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Your session is: 
 
(   ) 5:00 -  5:30 p.m.                                         (   ) 5:40 - 6:10 p.m. 
 
(   ) 6:20 - 6:50 p.m.                                          (   ) 7:00 – 7:30 p.m. 
 
(   ) I will be attending the student-led conference. 
 
(   ) I will not be attending the student-led conference. 
 
 
Parent`s Signature: ________________________________________ 
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